
Alberta Education Funding Commitment Letter for the 2020-21 School Year 
Transcribed from the original email communication 
 
From: EDC Deputy Minister  
Sent: May 5, 2020 4:00 PM 
To: Usih, Christopher  
Cc: Dennis, Marilyn; Grundy, Brad  
Subject: Funding Commitment Letter for the 2020-21 School Year 
 
Dear Mr. Usih:   
 
Thank you for your collaborative engagement in the finalization of the new funding and 
assurance model for the education system. The feedback we received from governors and 
administrators since the announcement of the model in Budget 2020 led to substantive 
refinements reflecting the unique circumstances of school jurisdictions across the province. 
Please pass along my appreciation to staff who contributed to all phases of the development 
process. 
 
I am pleased to provide this commitment letter confirming that your school authority is expected 
to receive $1,166,954,081 for the 2020/21 school year. A detailed funding profile for your school 
authority has been posted to the Alberta Education Extranet for your budgeting and planning 
processes. Your school authority budget is due to Alberta Education by May 31, 2020. 
 
I would also encourage you to review the final version of the 2020/21 Funding Manual for 
School Authorities, which is available on the Alberta Education website. 
 
Thank you again for your continued efforts on behalf of Alberta’s students.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
Andre Corbould  
Deputy Minister of Education 
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